
 

 
Please see below the Plan for Testing for Success Academy Charter Schools, prepared in 
August 2020. 
 
As noted in our On-Campus Learning Plan, submitted July 2020, we have been in regular 
contact with our local health department and will work with them to implement the Covid testing 
protocols deemed appropriate by local and state government. 
 
We have since learned more details about the Covid-19 testing facilities available.  The New 
York City Department of Education and New York City Department of Health will grant New York 
City teachers (including charter school teachers) free, prioritized Covid-19 testing at 34 sites 
across the city.  For the latest on New York City Covid-19 testing, please refer to the City of New 
York webpage at https://www1.nyc.gov/site/coronavirus/get-tested/covid-19-testing.page. 
 
 

1 


